## Communication "A" June 24, 2010 Calistoga Special City Council Meeting

Please send this to all the city council members

June 22, 2010

I spoke with Karen Slusser this morning and realize I can't be at your meeting this Thursday at 6. but I want to let you know that Julio Ambriz is very valuable in his position in the recreation dept. He is well respected by the kids as well as the adults of our community. He is the grassroots employee that is able to understand and communicate with entire community. He does an excellent job at all levels and should be the very last person to be released from the recreation department. If cuts need to be made, we need to look at the higher paid positions that are doing the same work. Julio was raised in this community and will be here for the long haul and his bilingual and bicultural expertise must not be downplayed.

Thanks you for considering my position.

Lil Ticeh, parent. shop owner, community member and newly elected Chamber Board Member